
 

 

 

Dear First Grade Families, 

Today report cards were posted on Edline at www.edline.net.  

In order to make sure that you are prepared for our 

conference on Wednesday or Thursday, please login to Edline 

and review your child’s report card.  Please sign and return 

this note to school in your child’s red folder by Wednesday.  

Please also complete and return the attached form on 

Wednesday.  Our conferences are limited to fifteen minutes, 

so this helps us address any questions you may have and 

prepare any materials necessary for the conference.   

Thank you, 

The First Grade Teachers 

 

I have logged onto Edline and reviewed my child’s report card.  If I 

cannot access Edline, I have contacted the office. 

 

 

 

Child’s Name      Parent Signature 

http://www.edline.net/


 


